The Common at Sinnott Farm, Inc. SUMMER 2025 NEWSLETTER



Community Picnic - Unfortunately, the Community Picnic had to be cancelled this year due to rain both on the original date and the rain date!! The Board will discuss the possibility of providing another opportunity for community members to gather perhaps in the early fall.

Please stay tuned for more information.

Now that the nice weather is here, more and more members of our community are out walking, some with pets and some with strollers. Please be mindful of the speed limits (Ryefield and Deerfield 25 mph and our lanes 15 mph) so that everyone is safe and can enjoy our lovely community. As a reminder, new speed limit signs have been posted by the DPW on Deerfield Road (special thanks to Patrick DeLorenzo!).

A "soft opening" of the new Prosser Library is scheduled for August. The location at the MetLife Complex, 1300 Hall Blvd. has closed, however, all online services continue to be available. Check the library website for any changes in hours and further construction progress.





It has been brought to the attention of the Board that more and more litter is being seen on Ryefield Hollow Drive North. While the street is not technically a part of The Common at Sinnott Farm, it is nevertheless the entrance to our community. We continue to ask everyone not to throw

trash out of their cars onto the road. This harms everyone - including posing a potential risk to the animals who live in the area. Please be considerate of your neighbors and <u>do not</u> litter! Ask your family and friends to help us in the effort to keep our community clean!

Do you have an interest in gardening or technology? Why not join the Beautification Committee or the Website Committee? Would you enjoy meeting new neighbors and being an ambassador for the community? Why not join the Welcome Committee? These committees, as well as the Covenants Committee, would welcome new members. Serving on a committee does not require much time, is a great way to get to know neighbors, and helps your community. If you are interested in any one of the committees, please contact a Board member or our Property Manager.

